
Parent and Community Meeting: Graduation 

Requirement Committee 

Nampa School District  No. 131 
Canyon County, Idaho 

 

Notice is hereby given to the patrons of Nampa School District No. 131, 

Canyon County, Idaho, that a focus group discussion for parents and 

community members will be held on March 14, 2019, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 

p.m. at the Nampa School District Office, 619 S. Canyon Street, Nampa Idaho. 

 

The purpose of the public meeting is to provide an opportunity to learn more 

about the work to recommend revisions to graduation requirements. 

 

Tammy Wallen, Clerk of the Board 

 

Posted at:  District Office  

  District Website 

 

Posted:  March 4, 2019 


